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Your	Board	has	met	recently.		As	a	result	the	following	topics	are	newsworthy	to	our	
Membership:	
	
Tee	Times	–	The	Tournament	Committee	is	in	the	discussions	with	the	Pro	Shop	regarding	
filling	the	empty	tee	time	slots	for	early	times.		Once	decided	on	the	process,	players	may	be	
moved	up	from	the	original	time	they	booked	so	we	all	follow	each	other.		It	is	likely	that	
this	type	of	move	will	be	done	the	day	before	we	play	so	be	on	the	look	out	for	an	email	
from	Tallwood	providing	you	with	the	new	tee	time.			
	
Maximum	of	10	strokes	per	hole	-	This	is	a	mandatory	TWC	league	rule.		If	you	actually	
make	10	strokes	write	10	on	the	scorecard.		If	you	pick	up	your	ball	because	you	would	
likely	have	more	than	10	strokes	write	10X	on	the	scorecard.	
	
SNEWGA	–	For	information	on	upcoming	tournaments	and/or	to	register	for	events	please	
visit	snewga.org	website.		There	will	be	a	Member/Guest	tournament	on	June	27	(Sunday)	
when	a	SNEWGA	member	can	invite	a	non-SNEWGA	member	for	a	day	of	golfing	fun.	
	
Also,	a	reminder	that	SNEWGA	members	from	Tallwood	are	eligible	to	participate	in	the	
Super	Senior/Legends	event	that	we	are	hosting	on	August	16	this	year.	
	
Social	
The	End	Of	Season	Banquet	will	be	held	at	Villa	Louisa.	
	
Hole	#4	–	In	case	you	were	not	aware	of	this,	there	are	two	Drop	Areas	on	this	hole,	one	in	
the	back	of	the	green	and	one	on	the	right	side	of	the	green.		These	are	now	marked	and	are	
permanent.	
	
Chip-In	Pot	–	Optional	and	available	to	everyone,	18	and	9	hole	groups,	to	participate	in.	
	
‘Mixer’	Tournament	–	This	is	under	consideration	for	one	Tuesday	this	summer.		Both	18	
hole	and	9	hole	groups	would	be	playing	together	18	holes.		Tee	times	and	groupings	will	
be	a	surprise.	
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